
 

Do you have any unwanted clothes,  

adults or childrens? 

Then bring them to school, let us do the 

recycling for you & help us generate some 

funds! 
 

Please only send clothes and shoes that are clean and 

useable in the future. 

Shoes need to be paired up. 

 

We are unable to take bedding, towels, underwear and handbags.  

 

Please bring them along to school on the morning of  

**  Wednesday 2nd February  **  

There will be drop off points at each entrance 

Thank you! 

ST. PATRICKS PTA 

Unwanted Clothes & Shoes 

Collection 


